
 

E-NEWS ADDITIONS 

Week of October 18, 2021 

FAMILY NIGHT:  Join us for a free night of food, fun and information on Tuesday, November 9, from 
5 p.m. – 7 p.m. We will have a movie and inflatables to keep the kids busy – and volunteers to keep 
an eye on them – while you stop by "Stations for Success." We will have more details soon, so save 
the date! 

ROMEO AND JULIET:  We have an updated ticket link for the upcoming Romeo and 
Juliet performances! 

·      Friday, Nov 19, 6:30 p.m. 

·      Saturday, Nov 20, 3:00 p.m. 

·      Sunday, Nov 21, 3:00 p.m. 

Tickets are now on sale through On the Stage by clicking here. The cost is $5 for General Admission 
and $10 for Reserved Seating. For more information contact Mr. Kenyon at dkenyon@hpaspart.org.  

PTO CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT:  There is a change in location for Spirit Nights moving forward! 
Stop by the Chick-fil-A on ASHEVILLE HIGHWAY on Tuesday, October 19, from 3 p.m. - 7 p.m. A 
portion of the proceeds will benefit the PTO and HPA! 

SCHOOL PICTURES:  School pictures by JostensPIX are now available for viewing and 
ordering. VIEW AND ORDER PHOTOS HERE. You can find your student's picture by using the 
following codes: 

·      Elementary:  FE93621 

·      Middle:  FE93821 

·      High School: FE93921 

You will also need your student's ID number which you will find in PowerSchool.  

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family. We hope your week is off to a good start! 

The HPA Team 

 


